Cage Green Primary School



Maths Curriculum Evening
The Kent Test (11+)
Year 5 Meeting - Secondary
Admissions, Sex Education &
Windmill Hill
The Queen's Birthday
Celebrations
Reception & Unicorn
Classes' Ladyland Farm Visit
Football
2C Class Assembly
Year 6 Activities Week
PTFA Family Film Night
Lost Camera Battery
May Half Term Activities

Maths Curriculum Evening

Don't forget our Maths Curriculum Evening takes place on Tuesday 24th May from 6.00 p.m. until 8.00 p.m. Everyone is welcome.

The Kent Test (11+)

Is your child currently in Year 5?
Do you wish your child to sit the Kent Grammer School test?
You must register your child's details between 1st
June and 1st July 2016 online at www.kent.gov.uk/ola The Kent Test will take place in September 2016.



Year 5 Meeting - Secondary Admissions, Sex Education & Windmill Hill

will There be meeting а regarding Secondary School Admissions, Sex Education and Windmill Hill 2017 for Year 5 and carers parents on Wednesday evening, 8th June at 7.00 p.m. We would greatly appreciate your attendance at this meeting, as important issues for the forthcoming year will be discussed. Thank you.

The Queen's Birthday Celebrations

Cage Green PTFA and Friends of PACT are delighted to announce that they will be hosting a Queen's Birthday Party on Friday 10th June, from 3.30 p.m. until 6.00 p.m. All parents and carers are welcome to this family event. Entry is free. Come along and take part in some traditional games and craft activities. A selection of refreshments and cakes will be on sale. Bring your picnic and a blanket and enjoy the celebrations!

Reception & Unicorn Classes' Ladyland Farm Visit

Last Friday, 13th May, Chimpanzee, Penguin and Unicorn Classes visited Ladyland Farm and were farmers for the day. We fed the sheep and lambs, chickens, pigs, goats and calves, held the chicks, kits and kids and had a trailer ride - which was very bumpy! Farmer Philip found all the holes in the field to drive over! all about the After learning animals, we had lunch and then played in a field on the tractors and hay bales, before returning to school. We had a fantastic day and learnt so much.





Football

Bulletin No: 23

Date: 20th May 2016 Academic Year 2015/16

On Wednesday 18th May Cage Green Years 4 and 5 footballers, boys and girls, played a home coaching and team tournament against Stocks Green School. Sixty children took part, taking the opportunity to play in a match for the school and get some practice ready for a tournament on 22nd June. Matches were played with a good spirit and enthusiasm and many of the Cage Green players offered to play for the opposition to balance the teams - well done Sam! The children in Year 4 are now invited to attend football club after school on Wednesdays, 3.30 p.m. to 4.30 p.m. in preparation for next year, when Year 6 leave. There is no charge for this club.



2C Class Assembly

"Today we had our amazing class assembly. We had learned our lines and some of us were nervous and some were brave. We showed off our work about The Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch. Harry, Ben and I were seagulls. We ate Freddie's (The Lighthouse Keeper) lunch. He had some cookies and mini sausages. Yum yum! A big thank you to all those who came to support us." Report by Henry

Year 6 Activities Week

"This week, the children who didn't go to Windmill Hill spent an exhilarating time participating in all sorts of new adventures. On Monday, after we all said goodbye to our classmates that went off to Windmill Hill, we headed over to Tunbridge Wells

Bowlplex Centre to do ten-pin bowling, then we baked cookies in the afternoon. The next day we went to Carroty Wood and did geocaching, abseiling and archery. On Wednesday, we had fun in Tonbridge Swimming Pool. On Thursday we returned to Carroty Wood to do climbing, pedal carting and different team-building activities.

We were not sure of climbing at first but soon we got used to it after our first attempt. Today we ate our way through Temper Temper Chocolate Factory. This week has been the best week we have ever had and we all hope that the children who went to Windmill Hill had the same amount of fun as we did." Report by Mahdiat and Harvey, 6E



A report on Windmill will appear in our next bulletin.

PTFA Family Film Night

The PTFA Family Film Night was well attended yesterday and raised £187.20. These are much appreciated funds for the school. Thank you for your support.



Lost Camera Battery

Mrs Broad has mislaid her camera battery some weeks ago. If you happen to come across it, please could you return it to her. Many thanks.

May Half Term Activities

First Class Football

First Class Football will be holding May Holiday Euro 2016 Soccer Schools in Crowborough, Tonbridge and Tunbridge Wells during May Half Term. Visit www.firstclassfootball.com for information and bookings.

St Gregory's Multi-Sports Camp

St Greg's will be hosting football, tennis, netball, rounders, cricket, basketball, badminton, hockey and more. Contact Noel Bradbury on nbradbury@sgschool.org.uk for information and bookings.

Tunbridge Wells Museum

Tunbridge Wells Museum will be celebrating the 145th birthday of Minnie LuLu, their museum mascot, from Tuesday 31st May to Friday 3rd June. For further information call 01892 554171 or visit www.tunbridgewellsmuseum.org